
PUBLIC HOLIDAYS
2ND APRIL, GOOD FRIDAY

5TH APRIL, EASTER MONDAY

Public Notice

Due to Friday being a public holiday, please
make sure your bins are out for a Thursday

morning, 1st April, pickup this week.

Council will also be closed from 5pm Thursday, 1st April
re-opening 8:30am Tuesday, 6th April 2021.

Council wishes you a safe and socially
responsible holiday weekend. 

Happy Easter!


